
From: acpowell@usc.edu 
To: tumavick@aol.com 
Cc: office@usaidalumni.org, junghwak@usc.edu 
Sent: 1/21/2024 11:59:04 AM Eastern Standard Time 
Subject: Jan. 30 Africa-US forum: telemedicine and health care in Africa 

Dear Nancy, 

You and all of our friends at USAID Alumni are invited to join us, in person or on line, on 
Tuesday, January 30, at 9 a.m. EST, for an Africa-US forum on telemedicine, remote 
technologies and health care, with speakers from around Africa and the U.S. 

In person, the forum will take place from 9 to 11 am EST at the USC Capital Campus, 1771 N 
Street NW, Washington DC. Light breakfast will be available starting at 8:30.  

To attend in person or by video, please RSVP to Judy Kang at junghwak@usc.edu 

Africa-US forums are presented each month by 

 - the African Centre for the Study of the U.S., University of the Witwatersrand, Johannesburg; 
 - the Annenberg Center for Communication Leadership and Policy, University of Southern 
California; 
 - the Center for African Studies, Howard University; 
 - the Institute for African Studies, George Washington University; and 

 - the Public Diplomacy Council of America. 

We look forward to hearing from you and hope to see you on the 30th. 

Regards, 
Adam 
Adam Clayton Powell III 
Executive Director, USC Election Cybersecurity Initiative, and 
Director, Annenberg Center Washington Programs 
USC Annenberg Center on Communication Leadership and Policy 
University of Southern California, and 
Co-Host, "White House Chronicle" weekly on PBS, SiriusXM and VOA 
email acpowell@usc.edu 
mobile +1 703-848-5232 
https://electionsecurity.usc.edu/ 
https://communicationleadership.usc.edu/africas-us-initiative/ 
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